
 
 

 

School Photos 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Monday 16th September is our whole school photography day.  If students have PE in 
that day and you would rather their photograph taken in uniform, on Monday they can 
bring their PE kit to change into.  

There is a pdf attached to this email.    

 


